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From: Claire and Dave 
Sent: January 4, 2023 10:29 AM
To: City of Port Moody - Clerks
Subject: Brown's Social House awning proposal

Dear Port Moody Council, 
I am in favour of this request for a variance to support the efforts of an excellent owner, manager and 
staff.    Brown’s has been a wonderful, sociable meeting place for Inlet Centre and other Port Moody residents for 
years and this extension of the  patio awning will allow for more usable outdoor space in all weathers.  I have 
contacted the Port Moody Planning Dept. so understand the parameters of the proposed awning request. 
Sincerely, 
Claire Cummings 

Port Moody 

s.22- Personal information

s.22- Personal information
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From: Christine Hamblin 
Sent: January 7, 2023 10:23 AM
To: City of Port Moody - Clerks
Subject: Variace Permit No. DVP00014

To Whom It May Concern 

Re: DVP to Allow Patio Awning at Browns Social Club, 215 Newport Dr. 

I am not in favour of this request as it will allow for more outdoor gathering at Browns. 

This business already causes late night noise that disturbs the residents in neighboring 
condos, including me.  An awning outside Browns will surely increase the number of people 
able/willing to gather outside, therefore increasing the noise level and frequency.   

Please vote against this request. 

Chris Hamblin 

s.22- Personal information

s.22- Personal information
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

vern aster 

January 7, 2023 2:24 PM 

City of Port Moody - Clerks 

Support for Notice of Development Variance Permit No. DVP000014 

We are the owners of in Port Moody, and would like to 

confirm that we support the application from Browns Social House to allow for the patio awning structure 

proposed (DVP000014) to be constructed. 

Sincerely, 

Vern and Debbie Oster 

Sent from my iPad 
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

To the city of Port Moody, 

swetlana boot 

January 7, 2023 8:51 PM 

City of Port Moody - Clerks 

Patio awing structure to extend into a required set back area 

We have supported Brown Social House before and during the pandemic. 

But our biggest issue with them over the years has been the outside patio music that often is playing after 11 pm at 

night, considering how sound travels and we are right across from Browns, this was a major issue, which was 

effecting our sleep. 

We have placed many phone calls to them over the years. 

At times they were good with shutting off the music, at times they forgot, we have asked them to put an automatic 

stop to the sound system, we were told they could not do this, even the fact that we live in the year 2023, ... 

No matter what, what needs to be respected is that this is still an residential area, people work, people want to 

relax and sleep. 

This in our opinion as residents living in New Port Village is our number one concern. 

That said, we will support Browns awning proposal ONLY, if they respect the people that live in this "village", and 

regard the 11 pm end time of a patio use and the music. 

Sincerely , 

Swetlana Boot & Robert Shield Port Moody. 
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